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Welcome back to the school term. 
The beautiful Junction weather greeted staff 
on the first day of term three, as did a freshly 
painted administration block and newly 
mounted, colourful pinup boards in each 
classroom.   
What a difference it has made. 
 

   
 
This term students will learn about multi-
culturalism in Australia.   
We hope the community can participate in 
some of the planned events the first being 
NAIDOC day down at the River on Monday. 
The next is the roadhouse visit on Friday 9th 
August.  
 

Other opportunities planned for students to 
learn and share information with the 
community include: 

o book signing by well-known authors,  
o science experiments and a  
o finale feast when we celebrate the 

cultural diversity of those living in and 
loving Gascoyne Junction.                                   

 

At the school alone we have Australian, 
Swedish, Welsh, Polish, Italian, South 
African, Kenyan, Indonesian, Scottish, 
English, and Slovakian as just a few of the 
different nationalities represented through 
family histories.  
 

Students are busy making maps and are 
planning to plot the countries represented by 
residents at Gascoyne Junction.                                         
We hope you will help! Stay tuned! 
 

‘Til next time, 
Chris Polakiewicz 

 
    

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Monday 5th 

NAIDOC -down by 
the river 

 

Awesome Arts  

Thursday 8th and Friday 9th     

11:00am 

           Roadhouse visit 

 

 

 

 

  
 

PRINCIPAL’S POST 

Tuesday 20th August 10.00am  
             school library 
             Book week and  
             author signing  
 
 

 

        

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

    5:00pm SCHOOL LIBRARY 

                   WEDNESDAY  
                    7th AUGUST 

sandpit 

revamp 

 

 


